
 

 

9/26/17 

 

To whom it may concern: 

As of 6/26/17, our Children’s Programming Report 398 for Q2/2017 was wrongfully filed as  

Q3/2017. The report was filed on time to reflect the second quarter information.  On 8/30/17, 

while beginning to enter and save information for Q3/2017, the error due to preparer was 

evident.  At that time, a call was made to Stephanie in the Video Department of the FCC at 

202-418-1600 to seek assistance of how to correct this issue. Stephanie consulted with her 

manager and called back with information on 9/1/17.  She stated that there was no way to 

change the quarter to reflect the correct one and gave instruction to add Q2 into the missing 

quarter and amend Q3 with this attachment.   

 

We ask that you consider the error made and allow favor due to human error of the wrong 

quarter being selected for the report. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Sandra Smith, President 

WHIG-TV 

Action Community Television Broadcasting Network, Inc. 

1701 Sunset Avenue, Rocky Mount, NC  27804 

252-446-8857      Fax: 252-442-4412 


